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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/04/2022  14:04:142022/0587/P OBJ Mr Tanna The proposed extension will negatively impact the existing levels of daylight or sunlight into my basement flat. I 

therefore strongly object to the proposed extension as it will significantly reduce the natural daylight in the rear 

rooms.

23/04/2022  17:34:292022/0587/P OBJ Andrew Quick We would only be concerned by the impact on how much light we would lose if this application gets approved. 

It isn't very clear on the proposal but we note the concern of others in this regard. Our garden would appear to 

be at risk of being affected. Would you be able to help clarify this point please? A light study feels like it might 

be helpful here?  Unless there is one and we can't find it. If the light isn't impacted then we'd have no 

objection.

23/04/2022  07:18:352022/0587/P OBJ John Norman I object strongly to the proposed extension as it will significantly reduce the natural daylight in the rear rooms 

of my ground floor flat. 

Space at the rear of our property is already tightly restricted. The proposed extension will reduce this further.

The proposed extension will have a deleterious effect on the appearance of the rear of the terrace as existing 

additions are to ground or first floor.

24/04/2022  12:12:362022/0587/P OBJ Rosalind 

Blachowska

I really oppose this plan, as it will greatly reduce the light in Flat 3 and Flat 4, 13 Chalcot Road.

This rear area is already tightly cramped, and this will exacerbate the problem.

Secondly it is out of character with the terrace, which is in a conservation area, and it will significantly change 

the appearance of this area.
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